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From: Aimee Moore - NOAA Federal <aimee.moore@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, April 6, 2017 3:02 PM


To: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal


Cc: Garwin Yip; Christina


Subject: Re: Invitation to Speak at ACWA Spring Conference May 10, 2017


This would work on your schedule Maria - but we are late getting conference approval, so I would have to see if


we can get it approved in time - should be able to, but will confirm.


V/R


Aimee


On Thu, Apr 6, 2017 at 1:47 PM, Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov> wrote:


Is this an option?


Sent from my iPhone


Begin forwarded message:


From: Rebecca Franklin <RebeccaF@acwa.com>


Date: April 6, 2017 at 1:42:38 PM PDT


To: "'maria.rea@noaa.gov'" <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Subject: Invitation to Speak at ACWA Spring Conference May 10, 2017


Dear Ms. Rea,


The Association of California Water Agencies (ACWA) would like to invite you (or a member


of your staff) to participate in a program to be held at ACWA’s Spring Conference on


Wednesday, May 10, 2017 from 3:30 – 4:45 pm at the Portola Hotel in Monterey, CA. The


program description is as follows:


Shasta Temperature Management: Impacts on fish, food and flows


After record low Chinook salmon survival rates in the 2014-2015 water year, the


National Marine Fisheries Service is proposing to lower the temperature requirements


on the Sacramento River to protect Chinook salmon eggs and hatchlings. Come to this


session to learn about the challenges associated with meeting the existing temperature


management plan, the scientific basis for the new proposal, and what kinds of water


supply challenges this plan will pose if it is implemented.
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Participation in this panel discussion would entitle you (or your agency’s representative) to


complimentary registration for the entire day. I look forward to hearing back from you soon


regarding your interest.


Sincerely,


Rebecca Franklin


Senior Regulatory Advocate


Association of California Water Agencies


916.441.4545 | rebeccaf@acwa.com | www.acwa.com


--

Aimee Moore


Administrative Office Support


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100

Sacramento, California 95814-4700

Office: 916-930-3601


aimee.moore@noaa.gov


"Be kind whenever possible. It is always possible."

Dalai Lama XIV


http://www.acwa.com
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Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

